
NETWORK MEETING - EERA Curriculum network (NW 3) --- minutes 

Thursday September 2, 2022, 13:00-14:30 CEST 

 

1. Welcome, how did you perceive ECER2022? 

In-person ECER in Yerevan + ECER Plus (online version) 

All in all, the conference was well-received, although the attendance was lower than other editions. 

Colleagues who attended the in-person conference in Yerevan were enthusiastic about the 

conference atmosphere and the fact that (finally, due to Covid) there was an opportunity to meet 

one another face to face again. Both parts of the conference (in-person and online) ran smoothly and 

the technical assistance was very helpful.  

 

2. Announcements 

• The name change has been approved by EERA council. The name of network 3 formally turned 

into Curriculum network. 

• EERA activities and support: 

- Options for network support, in addition to the existing funding (exploring connections for 

publication, network profilation), there are two additional forms of support: 

o max 3000 Euro for scientific development, capacity building, invite guest speakers 

o celebrate special moments (have a drink during the ECER), max 250 Euro.  

- EERA blog (for networks, national associations, EERA related events) 

- EERA publishing initiatives, plm 3 books per year, open access 

- EERJ is in SSCI 

• Upcoming ECERS: 

- ECER2023: Glasgow 

- ECER2024: Cyprus 

• New EERA President elect (will start in Glasgow; currently Joe O'Hara): Marit Honerod Hoveid 

• Procedure for selection new link convenor ERG (Emerging Researchers' Group) 

Within European Educational Research Association (EERA), Emerging researchers' interests are 

represented by the Emerging Researchers' Group (ERG). Now it is time to choose the next link 

convenor of the ERG. The person chosen will shadow the current link convenor. 

 

3. Capacity building activities 

• A small group of our network will look into the possibilities of organizing a Network season 

school/capacity building seminar attached to the upcoming ECER2023 in Glasgow. The last 

season school has been in Maynooth, Ireland, June 2019 and the last capacity building seminar 

has been in Hamburg prior to the ECER 2019. Both turned out to be a highly valued and well-

attended activities. A working title for the season school/seminar might be “Theory as a lens for 

looking at curriculum”. 

 

4. Publication and funding opportunities 

• Mark Priesley and Stavroula Philippou (editors of the Curriculum Journal) updated us about the 
healthy status of the journal.  

• Several colleagues are joining forces to look for possibilities for funding curriculum research 
opportunities.  

 



6. Closure 


